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     Hello, this is Benjamin Wisdom. As a business owner at Cristina’s Produce  and
Burrito Bros. For over 20 years. At the City Market.  My success has been obtained by
my many talents, and, hours of hard work.                         
     I have a deep passion for my job, and my employees are very loyal and
dedicated.  Some of them travel from the suburbs to work and, the rest from surrounding
cities around the City Market.  Therefore, I just want you to take into deep consideration,
the interest of my employees in providing them with a safe and healthy and, convenient
place to park at the  City Market. I have many  day to day  obstacles as a business owner
and, I don’t want parking to become an obstacle for my employees.
       I know that the City Harvest Development will bring a new vibe to the market. I am
all for it. Trust me. I just want my employees to be able to have a place to park.
Thank you for your concern.
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